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2023 STCS SUMMER READING 
Incoming Second Graders 

 
Dear Incoming Second Grade Parents, 
 
Welcome to Second Grade! The summer reading assignment for the incoming Second Grade is 
the first book in the Boxcar Children series, The Boxcar Children by Gertrude Chandler Warner.  
 
Your child may choose to read the book independently, or you may choose to do shared 
reading with your child, i.e., your child reads a page aloud and then you read a page aloud.  You 
should not be the only one reading. 
 
Please send a note with your child on the first day of school, August 14, verifying that the 
reading was completed. The summer reading assignment and the note will count as the first 
recorded Reading grade for the First Quarter. 
 
Please return The Boxcar Children book on the first day of school. Lost or damaged books will 
be charged to your Family FACTS account. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions: lmckinley@sttheresacatholicschool.org. 
 
Happy Reading! 
Miss McKinley 
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